
From: Borough Planning
To: "Matthew Sawyer"
Cc: PScan1
Subject: RE: Invalid Letter 21/01179/F
Date: 16 July 2021 10:01:14

Good Morning

It appears as though we didn’t receive your previous email.

I will ensure that this application is now validated and passed to the Planning Officer for
determination.

Regards

Ruth

Environment and Planning
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

T: 01553 616234
E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.

From: Matthew Sawyer  
Sent: 15 July 2021 11:55
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: Invalid Letter 21/01179/F

Please could you confirm you received my previous email, and whether the documents
satisfy the validation requirement?

Kind regards
Matt Sawyer

From: Matthew Sawyer 
Sent: 24 June 2021 19:51
To: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk <borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Letter 21/01179/F

Please see attached a section showing the proposed floor levels will match the existing,
with confirmation that external site levels will remain unchanged.

I have also completed and attached Flood Form Appendix C1.
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Please could you confirm this satisfies the validation requirement.

Kind regards
Matt Sawyer

From: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk <borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 June 2021 15:29
To: m.sawyer
Subject: Invalid Letter 21/01179/F

Planning Invalid Please see attached

******************************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the system manager.
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